
From: Glenn Moore 
Sent: 5/11/2021 12:43:14 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

Dear Rebecca, 
Further to your letter of 20th October 2021. 

I believe the revised plans are a further improvement on those previously submitted 
and provide a building and amenities that are significantly better than available in the 
current building. Thus, I believe that the council should go ahead and approve this 
Development Application. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn 
Glenn Moore 
30 Prince Alfred Parade 
Newport 2106 
Glenn Moore I Director 
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Let's get running! 

Running Stars 
Running Stars Healthy Living Ltd 
ABN 41 643 354 616 

www.runningstars.org.au 

PO Box 171 Terrey Hills, NSW 2084 
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